
 TWENTY-SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME – SEPTEMBER 28th– 29th, 2024 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

DEVOTIONS TO OUR MOTHER OF 

PERPETUAL HELP 

Every Wednesday after 8:30 am Mass.  All are 

welcome. 

Dianne Gordon,  Daniel Berardi, Olier 

Caron, Fran Pelletier,  Steffan Brunette, 

Cindy Stefoff, Frank Ethier,  Margaret 

Swindells, Susan, Nolan Davis,  Fr. Joseph 

Rodrigues, Ricki Keyzers,  Bill Paterson, Patrick 

Kellachan, Karen Larocque, Marilyn Quesnelle, 

Leo Elliott, June Hermann,  Luciana Ciardullo, 

Anne Renwick & James Albert…. Also please 

pray for those who take care of them. 

CHURCH IS OPEN FOR  

PRIVATE SILENT PRAYER 

WEDNESDAY,  THURSDAY  & 

FRIDAY – NOON TO 4 PM 

Our Sanctuary Lamp burns                              

For Cherished Memories 

 

 

FIRST FRIDAY –  Oct. 4th 2024 

"Do you want many graces? Go and 

visit the Blessed Sacrament often. Do 

you want few graces? Visit the Blessed 

Sacrament rarely. Do you want none at 

all? Then never pay a visit to the Blessed 

Sacrament," - St. John Bosco 

Jesus wants to spend time with you. Can you spare 

some time for him?   Eucharistic Adoration begins 

after Mass and concludes with Benediction at 10 

am. 

FIRST RECONCILIATION & COMMUNION 

For those who were not able to attend the 

registration meeting this past week, please call or 

visit the parish office. You will need a copy of 

your child’s baptism certificate and $30 for the 

books.  

COLLECTION FOR 

UNSHELTERED COMMUNITIES 

The Parish CWL is asking our parish members to again 

supporter Homelessness Initiative for Durham North. The 

requests from North House and Community Living here 

in Uxbridge include the following items: Gift cards for 

Grocery Stores, our Fast Food Chains, Dollarama and 

Walmart. Gas cards are also welcome. Food items should 

be in pop top containers and of course in easy to carry 

form. Don’t forget the peanut butter and crackers and 

power bars. Needed are Hygiene items such as shampoo, 

soap and sanitary products. Used, unlocked cellphones are 

also on the list. Mitts and gloves are also requested as 

well as hot paws. You can leave the items in the basket at 

the altar after each Mass starting October 19 and ending 

October 27. See the posters at the back of the church. 

Thank you again for your support in serving our 

Unsheltered Community. 

SECOND COLLECTION THIS WEEKEND 

IS FOR THE NEEDS OF THE 

CHURCH IN CANADA 

 Supporting Bishops in Their Pastoral Mission 

Across the Country, this annual initiative is an 

important opportunity for the faithful to 

actively support and assist the bishops in their 

ministry of accompanying, teaching, guiding, 

sanctifying and caring for the Church in 

Canada. Please support the Collection. Thank 

you for your generosity. 
 

Today's readings 

speak of the gifts 

of prophesy and 

of casting out 

demons.  If you 

feel that God is 

calling you with the gift to be a priest, 

religious, or permanent deacon, 
visit: https://www.vocationstoronto.ca/ 

 

OCTOBER 5/6, 2024 SPECIAL 

COLLECTION - INDIGENOUS HEALING & 

RECONCILIATION  

As part of our ongoing commitment to support healing 

and reconciliation, the Archdiocese of Toronto has 

made a commitment to provide funds in support of 

programs and initiatives that respond to the various 

needs that exist among Indigenous Peoples both locally 

and throughout the country. To-date the Indigenous 

Healing & Reconciliation has raised more than 50% of 

its $30 million target as pledged by the Canadian 

bishops and dioceses throughout Canada. The 

archdiocese has allocated $2.7 million of its $6 million 

pledge to charitable initiatives supporting healing and 

reconciliation. For more info. Visit 

www.archtoronto.org/healingandreconciliation - thank 

you for your generosity! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

In 2025 we celebrate the 160th anniversary of 

our parish. Our organizing committee has 

started planning the various events to celebrate 

this special occasion for our parish.   

 

The altar in our current 

church is made of Black 

Italian marble. 

 

 

 

 PROJECT RACHEL 

Women suffering after abortion need support. If this is 

your pain, or the grief of someone you know, consider 

the upcoming Project Rachel retreat at St. Mary’s 

Refuge, Nov. 8–10, 2024. For more info, contact us 

through our confidential phone line at 289-691-6840 or 

e-mail at ProjectRachel@stmarysrefuge.org, or visit 

stmarysrefuge.org/rachel. 

 

St. Michael the Archangel,  

defend us in battle, be our 

protection against the wickedness 

and snares of the devil. May God 

rebuke him we humbly pray; and 

do thou, O Prince of the 

Heavenly host, by the power of 

God, cast into hell Satan and all 

the evil spirits who prowl about 

the world seeking the ruin of 

souls. Amen. 

 
Tuesday, Oct. 1st,  

ST. THERESE OF THE CHILD JESUS 

7:00 pm   

Wednesday, Oct. 2nd 

THE HOLY GUARDIAN ANGELS 

8:30 am   

Thursday, Oct. 3rd 

9:00 am   

First Friday,  Oct. 4th 

ST. FRANCIS OF ASSISI 

8:30 am   50th Wedding Anniversary  – 

                Cecilia & Don Matthews 

               Req. by: Margaret & Lorne Wall 

First Saturday,  Oct. 5th 

9:00 am 

5:00 pm   People of the Parish 

SUNDAY,  Oct. 6th 

9:00 am   Intention of Liz Sheedy 

                Req. by: Tony Sheedy 

11:00 am  

                  

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1964 – 2024  
Your love, LORD, reaches 

to the heavens, 

 your faithfulness to the 

skies. – Ps. 36:5 
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